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Comments: Like the majority of people who commented on this project, I also strongly disagree with the

proposed expansion of the facilities at the Holland Lake Lodge. The goal of catering to the public should primarily

be focused on the impact to the local communities. Why don't the local citizens have the role of deciding the fate

of their communities, why is it instead out of state corporations and the employees of Forest Service deciding

what is good for our area? The few additional jobs that will be created so we can have more tourists is stupid. I

find it amazing that Forest Service has their "community meetings" held in Seeley Lake. What happened to

Condon who will most impacted by this absurd plan. 

 

 I would also question Powdrs long term goals. How long before they propose a ski resort at Holland Lake? 

 

This project will negatively effect the Swan Valley one of the last remaining areas in western Montana not over

run with tourists. Does the Forest Service only serve the commercial interests? Holland Lake is a beautiful little

Lake with views that are just spectacular. What impact is this project and the increased number of people going

to have on the water, fish and animals that reside in or around the lake?

 

This should be a local decision, not a federal government decision. Leave Montana alone. Montana is being over

run and destroyed as we sit and watch. Our quality of life and our environment that attracts these people are

mutually exclusive.

 

Please contact our Senators and Congressman to stop this action proposed by a Utah based corporation.


